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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
North City Pure Water Pipeline Nighttime Construction  

Scheduled on Eastgate Mall 
 
April 7, 2025 
 
As part of the City of San Diego North City Pure Water Pipeline project, nighttime large-
diameter water pipeline installation is scheduled to begin on Monday, April 7, on Eastgate 
Mall between Miramar Road and Judicial Drive. 
 
During overnight construction, traffic will be detoured and controlled by flaggers as required 
around the active work zone. Construction will take place Monday through Friday mornings, 
from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. Eastgate Mall will be open during day, and steel plates will be used to 
cover open trenches. Construction on Eastgate Mall is expected to take approximately six 
months. 
 
All businesses will remain open and accessible during construction, please plan additional 
time when traveling overnight on Eastgate Mall and expect delays. Please follow all posted 
signage and crew member directions for safety. 
 
The North City Pure Water Pipeline project is one of several major infrastructure projects that 
are part of Phase 1 of Pure Water San Diego. The pipeline will start on Eastgate Mall and 
follow Miramar Road to Kearny Villa Road and continue along Candida Street to Via Pasar 
and Via Excelencia. From there, the pipeline will tunnel under Interstate 15. On the east side 
of Interstate 15, it will continue along Businesspark Avenue to Carroll Canyon Road and 
follow Hoyt Park Drive to Meanley Drive before crossing Scripps Lake Drive to the Miramar 
Reservoir. 
 
The City is committed to clear communication and providing up-to-date information about 
construction activities. Properties along the project alignment will receive printed notices 
before work begins near their address, and construction notices will be regularly posted on 
scrippsranch.purewatersd.org. Please contact purewatersd@sandiego.gov or 833-MIR-
PWSD (833-647-7973) with questions about the City’s Pure Water Program and the North City 
Pure Water Pipeline project. 
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